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Senator Edwards asked: 

 

Does the Government have an interest in investing in income management in this region? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Government has invested $117.5 million over five years across the five Place-Based 

Income Management sites: Bankstown NSW, Shepparton, VIC, Logan and Rockhampton 

QLD and Playford SA, this includes funding for Financial Management Program services. 

Additional funding has been provided for Communities for Children Services as a part of the 

broader Building Australia’s Future Workforce package.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


